
LUTON BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 
AUDIT OF ACCOUNTS 
 
Notice of Public Rights of Inspection 
Audit Commission Act 1998 
Accounts and Audit (England) Regulations 2011 
 
Luton Borough Council hereby gives notice that, pursuant to regulations 9, 10, 
21, 22, and 24 and of the Accounts and Audit (England) Regulations 2011 and 
sections 15 and 16 of the Audit Commission Act 1998, the accounts and other 
documents relating to the year ended 31 March 2014 will be available for inspection 
at Apex House, 30-34 Upper George Street, Luton, LU1 2RD, from Monday 14 July 
2014 to Friday 8 August 2014 only, between 9.30am and 4.30pm. 
 
Interested parties may inspect any relevant books, deeds, bills, contracts, vouchers 
and receipts and make copies.  However, we do ask that interested persons phone 
in advance for an appointment on 01582 546127.   
 
The council’s external auditor, Grant Thornton UK LLP, of Grant Thornton House, 
Melton Street, Euston Square, London NW1 2EP, has appointed Monday 11 August 
2014 as the date for the exercise of public rights under sections 15 and 16 of the 
Audit Commission Act 1998.  On or after this date, any local government elector 
within the Borough of Luton, or his or her representative, may raise questions with 
the auditor about the accounts, or lodge formal objections to the accounts with the 
auditor in accordance with the Act. 
 
Any elector wishing to lodge an objection should give written notice with details of the 
objection and the grounds on which it is made.  This should be addressed to the 
auditor at the address above, and a copy should be sent at the same time to the 
Head of Finance at Luton Borough Council, Town Hall, George Street, Luton, LU1 
2BQ.  
 
D Kempson MA CPFA 
Head of Finance 
23 June 2014 
 
   
 


